
2478
Sponsor(s): Representatives Clements and Lantz

Brief Description: Clarifying the restrictions concerning
occupational licenses.

HB 2478 - DIGEST

Provides that the suspension or revocation of the regular
driver’s license shall not be affected by the issuance of an
occupational license. The two-year period is to provide an
opportunity for the applicant to work in order to satisfy any
penalties or other sanctions imposed by the court which are the
causes of the suspension or revocation of his or her regular
driver’s license.


